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Algansee Branch 

• On Your " Mark Get Set READ" Summer Reading is back in full force, sign up is now in full swing. First 50 
to register will receive a free fun water bottle.  

• We have 3 programs scheduled for this summer, June 16th at 1pm Dynamic School assemblies will present" 
Animals Around the world".  June 29th Lori Fithian will present Drummunity at 2pm, she has a big variety of 
drums from around the world, we all be in a circle of drum music. We have had this program a couple of 
years back, the children and adults had a lot of fun!  

• Everybody is welcome to all of our programs. Please come to the Algansee Library sign up for Summer 
Reading. Erica has our 2016 Newsletter all ready to go, pick one up at the Library, check out the Algansee 
Library website and Friend us on Facebook. We need everybody's support at our Algansee Library.  

• A Michigan author Colleen Vance stopped in at our Library to say Hello and gave us a signed copy her book 
" Flip Flop Family". The children's book is a big hit.  

• We have lots of new books and DVDs for all ages, come in and check us out!  

• Our Big Book Sale is the June 24th from 10 till 4 and June 25th from 9 till 12. Lots of nice books for all ages 
at very reasonable prices. This is Indoor Book Sale to be held at 960 Hall Rd.  
 
Any questions or suggestions please stop in or call 639-9830 or e-mail  clarkja@branchdistrictlibrary.org.  
 
Thank You  
 
Respectfully Submitted  
 
Algansee Library Branch Manager  

	

Quincy Branch 
 

• Michigan Week was celebrated with many enjoying Michigan trivia displays, Michigan color sheets etc.   
 

• The President Lincoln Event was attended by a good number of people, which most exiting the train.  A 
fewer number were dressed in period clothing this year. 
 

• 20 people attended the “Quilts Talk to Me” program presented by Sue Houchen on May 19.  She will 
present again at Quincy in February 2017.   
 

• Central Elevator executed the weight test on our lift June 2. 
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• The Summer Reading Program sign-up began June 14 for PreK – High School children and will end July 
30.  Four Imaginative Art sessions are planned, along with the John Ball Zoo, Jim Merrill’s Cup-stacking 
program, Tim Baldwin’s magic show and Katrina Rodesiler will present a Swim Safety Fun program.  
McDonald’s is providing a Kindle for the Middle and High School to enter to win and the Friends offer 
family prizes for 4th grade and under to enter to win. 

 

• Friends of the Quincy Library have shifted their officer positions in the event that their president Carol 
Brown had a massive stroke last month.   

 

Union Branch 
 

• I would like to thank the board for allowing us the opportunity to take part in the public forum and the 
interviews for the new director.  It was nice to hear from the candidates and to know the outcome after the 
interviews.   
 

• Children enjoyed making a card for their mothers for Mother’s Day.  The children were given a sheet to 
fill out about their mother.  Is was fun to listen to their answers.  I think the best question was how old is 
your mother.  The answers ranged from 15 up to 70.  

 

• I had my last Community Unlimited program for this session.  The kids were fun to read to and they 
enjoyed a small craft each month.  I will start up this program when school is back in session in the fall. 

 

• My preschool visits have sadly come to an end for now.  I have enjoyed every moment reading to these 
young kids.  My Community Promotions person and I attended their graduation and listened to them 
singing many songs for their parents and guests.  One song I really liked was the Graduation Song where 
the ending states, “They are off to the big kids school.”  Come September I will start my preschool visits 
again. 

 

• Summer reading is coming together with lots of activities planned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Judy Gottschalk 

 


